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Dear all PROHIBIT-ICH collaborators,  

We would like to update you on the recruitment progress of PROHIBIT-ICH.  

 Total recruitment: 45 participants  

 Recruitment target: 112 participants  

 
 

 

Congratulations to the following teams: 
 

 Vaishali Dave & the Imperial team for 

recruiting their 3rd participant on Nov 4th  

 Sarah Finlay & the Cambridge team for 

recruiting their 6th and 7th participants on 

Oct 21st and Oct 23rd.  

 Allan Macraild & the Edinburgh team for 

recruiting their 4th and 5th participants on 

Oct 15th and Nov 25th. 

 Iain McGurgan and the Oxford team for 

recruiting their 4th participant on Dec 1st. 
 

What a fantastic result! Thank you for your 

hard work.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RECRUITMENT PROGRESS 

!!SAVE THE DATE – UKSF!! 

 

 We are inviting all registered UKSF team members from each site to an 

Investigators meeting at this year’s Stroke Forum held on Wednesday 9th December 

10.30am 

 

KING’S & CAMBRIDGE ARE  

JOINT TOP RECRUITERS! 

Thank you for your continued help and support. 
 
Please contact us if you have any questions about the eligibility of a potential participant or have 
any other questions.   
We’re always happy to help!          www.prohibit-ich.org.uk  
 

Shahena Butt and Maja Dabagh      David Werring      Peter Rothwel                 Iain McGurgan   
Study Co-ordinator                          Chief Investigator      Co-Chief Investigator      Research Fellow 
              

 

 

 

Shahena is back from Maternity Leave 

and will be working on PROHIBIT-ICH 

until January 18th 2021 
 

Both King’s and Cambridge are our top 

recruiting sites having recruited 7 

participants each! Well Done! 
 

PROHIBIT-ICH held a Trial Steering 

Committee meeting held on 20th 

November 2020. 

Outcome of this meeting will be 

presented in this year’s UKSF meeting. 

 
 

 

 

 

     Please keep going as you are! 
  

 

SITE RECRUITMENT SUCCESS! 


